
 
 
 
 
 
 

                Introducing . . .    Destiny Home 
Giving young people from remote areas of Myanmar the opportunity  

to go to high school. 
 

                                Destiny Home’s First Students 
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When Rainbow Children’s Home (RCH) closed in June 2021,  
you may have wondered, “What will become of the RCH 
facility?”  We are happy to announce the opening of 
“Destiny Home”, a residential home for older teen girls 
from remote villages who have no access to a high school.   

As children in Family-Based Child Care complete 8th grade,  
there will be those who want to continue into high school 
and even college. But there are no high schools, colleges, or 
job skills learning opportunities in far northern Myanmar.  
Destiny Home will be where they can live while finishing 
high school. 

 

 

 

 June 1, 2022, Cherry, Sarah, and Blessing, former RCH residents, 
were welcomed back by property caretakers Lin Lin Naign and 
wife, Cha Ma Hey.  This faithful couple has kept the buildings and 
grounds of the now Destiny Home in good shape during the past 
year.  They will now also serve as houseparents for the returning 
young women 

Lin Lin Naign, Cha Ma Hey and family 

 

Pastor Lu’s Vision for Destiny Home 

To one day add living quarters and staff to offer housing to  
young men wanting to finish high school. 

 

 



The Dave Geran Memorial 2022 SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Bya Ah Si    Ruth         Da Mo Ye   Sunshine 
     3rd year at Mytkyina              1st year, Yangon Christian         One-year Art Program,               1st year, Evangel Bible 
     Christian Seminary             College & Seminary,                   Senior Secondary School,          Institute, Bible & 
     Evangelism Major                   Bible Major           Arunachel, India                          Missions Major 
 

Thank You to the Geran Family, Christiano’s Pizza, and individual donors for giving these young people the 
opportunity of further education. Their goals are to serve God and their home communities –  

making brighter futures for all. 
 

AFO Family Care Kids Begin a New School Year 
 

                 We thank God and an anonymous donor for making a 3-wheeled 
                  truck a reality for Family Care Coordinator Pastor Ah Ti.  Getting 
                                                                                     a ride to school during rainy season is a blessing!  This truck will  

            save Pastor Ah Ti multiple motorcycle trips when delivering food  
            and supplies to our families. 
 
 
 
 

 
From a Thankful Mom: 
“We are very thankful to the donors and all supporters 
 there. We have never met you but God has brought us  
together in spirit. Since my daughter has received her  
support for her studies, as parents our faith has grown           
by seeing her praying and her prayers fulfilled. May God  Sincerely,  
bless you all.  With love, mother of Du Du Sa”   The AFO-USA Team  

 
ASIA FRONTIER OUTREACH-USA                 asiafrontieroutreach.com            Contact us: 
PO BOX 3312            afo@asiafrontieroutreach.com 
OSHKOSH WI 54903    

  

 

 

 

AFO Family Care = serving 75 Children 
 

“This vision and direction will touch not only 
one child but impact whole families and 
ultimately the whole village.”   Pastor Lu 

 
20 children still need sponsors. 
Please pray with us for this need  

to be met. 



 


